
	
	

Report	of	the	Classics	Students’	Association	(CSA),	AUS	Council	
(October	5,	2016)	

	
• Executive	team:	we	have	elected	all	members-at-large,	and	the	exec	is	settling	into	their	

positions.	Office	hours	are	now	in	place	at	LEA817.	
o A	big	thank	you	to	the	Arts	Undergraduate	Improvement	Fund	for	supplying	the	

Classics	Lounge	with	a	new	mini-fridge	and	microwave!	
• Update	on	Hirundo,	the	Classical	Studies	journal:	Harrison,	the	editor-in-chief,	is	

currently	working	on	a	charter	to	clarify	the	role	and	power	structure	of	Hirundo	within	
the	CSA	framework.	

o We	will	also	be	recruiting	for	an	editorial	team	in	the	coming	weeks.	
• Our	Welcome	Back	event	at	BDP	on	Sep	29	was	a	great	success	-	thank	you	to	all	those	

who	attended!	
• We	are	holding	a	samosa	sale	in	Leacock	on	Oct	3,	from	11:30AM	onwards.	Since	this	

report	was	submitted	before	the	sale,	the	CSA	will	report	on	its	success	at	Council.	
• The	Classics	Apparel	selection	is	being	finalized,	and	order	forms	will	be	released	soon.	

o We	are	still	accepting	submissions	for	our	apparel	pun	contest	at	
classics.students.mcgill@gmail.com	until	Oct	7.	

• The	FourLores	lecture	series,	our	annual	Halloween	collaboration	with	the	HSA,	is	being	
planned	for	Oct	26.	Professors	Kozak,	Totten,	Tai,	and	Lewis	will	be	presenting	on	
various	supernatural	topics.	

	
Our	next	meeting	will	be	on	October	7	at	3:30	PM,	in	LEA817.	
	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
	
Claudia	Shek	
CSA	VP	External	
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